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May 11, 2022 

 

Dear Employer: 

 

On behalf of the National Council of Child Support Directors (NCCSD), I am inviting you to the 

Child Support Employer Symposium at Suffolk University Law School in Boston, Massachusetts.  

The day-and-a-half Symposium will begin at 1:00 pm on July 13, 2022, and end at 5:00 pm on 

July 14, 2022. 

 

The employer community has been one of the Child Support Program’s most important 

partners for more than 40 years.  The Symposium will be a great opportunity to bring together 

key decision-makers to discuss areas of mutual interest including lump sum reporting and 

withholding, new hire reporting of independent contractors, and streamlined ways to obtain 

and maintain accurate employer information.  We will build on previous symposia and the 

work of the NCCSD Employer Collaboration Workgroup to discuss potential short- and long-

term improvements to these processes.      

 

The Employer Symposium will again be held in conjunction with the NCCSD annual conference 

and many state child support directors will be in attendance.   By attending, you will reach 

these decision makers in the child support program and have an opportunity to share your 

insight and expertise in working with child support agencies from an employer’s perspective.   

 

We hope that you will be able to join us for the Symposium.  Registration for the Symposium 

is open at https://nccsdboston2022.eventbee.com.   A block of rooms at the Omni Parker 

House, right around the corner from the Law School, can be accessed at 

https://www.omnihotels.com/hotels/boston-parker-house/meetings/national-council-of-child-

support-07112022.  The room rate is $239/night.  

 

We look forward to working with you to strengthen partnerships designed to improve the lives 

of our nation’s children.  If you have questions regarding the Symposium, please contact 

Robyn Large at robyn.large@acf.hhs.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Michele Cristello 

President, National Council of Child Support Directors 
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